From: Joy Towles Ezell

To: Linero, Alvaro

Cc: marilyn

Subject: Gulf County biomass burner?

Date: Wednesday, December 15, 2010 11:48:55 AM
Hi Al,

Would you please advise Marilyn Blackwell and me if S Glenn Farris and/or Biomass Gas & Electric,
or another company, has recently applied (or re-applied) for an air permit for a biomass burner in Gulf

County?
If so, please put us both on your notifications list.

Thanks Al,
and Merry Christmas!
Joy

Joy Towles Ezell hopeforcleanwater@yahoo.com
850 584 7087 office & fax 850 843 1574 cell


mailto:hopeforcleanwater@yahoo.com
mailto:Alvaro.Linero@dep.state.fl.us
mailto:marilynblackwel@wmconnect.com
mailto:hopeforcleanwater@yahoo.com

